
Parents, Please make sure you have completed the 
survey where you are being asked about your child’s 
learning model beginning the 2nd nine weeks!  This 
is important as we plan for students transitioning 
back into school.  We need to hear from you and 
what you choose for your child as we move into the 
2nd nine weeks of school.  If you have any 
questions, please call the school office and we can 
help you!  Thank you for your participation! 

Parent Survey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/B5rA8DTZPdVixCWy6

